
Amendment to Sign Ordinance - Scheduled for 10/13/11 
1 message 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Dene French <denefrench@comcast.net> Wed, Oct 12, 2011 at 6:12 PM
To: bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org  

Ms. Mahan: 

I am a resident of Knoxville.  I will not be able to attend tomorrow’s MPC meeting regarding the above-referenced amendment 
due to a family illness but would like for my voice to be heard.  I am in full support of the Resolution lowering sign height from 
50 feet to 25 feet in Knoxville.  Thank you for this progressive move to benefit all who are fortunate enough to live in this 
beautiful area. 

  

Thank you for making my voice heard among the Commissioners.  

Rhonda French 

100 Suffolk Drive 

Knoxville, TN 37922 
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